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As Christmas fast approaches please make a note of exciting things that are taking place in the next couple of weeks!
Thank you for all your fundraising support so far this term.  

 (
Christmas Hampers
 Raffle
We have two hampers – 
one luxury for adult
s and one for children.
 
To be in with a chance of winning please head to the outdoor classroom before and after school where volunteers will
 be out with the Christmas raffle boards.  
One square is £1
!
We would also appreciate donations of gifts and toys for the hampers which can be dropped off at the school office.   
) (
School Discos
Thursday 13
th
 December
Reception, Y1 and Y2 from 5-6pm
Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 from 6.15-7.15pm
Entry is £1 to include a drink and snack.
) 







 (
Laptops 
We are excited to announce that
 £4500 of
 HSA funds are going to 
fund new
 laptops for the school!  This will mean that when being used in class time each pupil will have access to their own laptop.  No more sharing!
)
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One parent says…
“
Since I signed up to this a couple of years ago, I've raised over £70 for the school, just by remembering to do any on-line shopping via this website. It’s really easy and almost every retailer you can think of is on there, please check it out!”
Christmas is a great time for signing up and remember all money raised goes directly to enhancing your child’s education and school life.
) (
Christmas Cards
We hope you are pleased with 
your
 Christmas cards this year.  For the first time we used 
Tavistock’s
 
ABC Printing Services and 
we think you’ll agree the quality was fantastic.
  
Christmas Crackers
The children will soon be enjoying their Christmas lunch and crackers will be provided by the H
SA
.
)
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